
 
 
 

 
 

Evan Tomek 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications  
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

tel 519-436-4600 ext: 5003441 
evan.tomek @enbridge.com 
egiregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Inc.   
50 Keil Drive North,  
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
Canada 
 

November 24, 2023 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2023-0200 
Sandford Community Expansion Project (Project) – Evidence Update 

 
In Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 1, of the evidence filed on August 16, 2023, Enbridge Gas 
described the support the Township of Uxbridge has emphasized for the Project and 
included a letter of support from the Township as Attachment 2 to the Exhibit. On 
November 17, 2023, Enbridge Gas received an additional letter of support from the 
Township of Uxbridge which reinforced the Township’s support for the Project and 
Enbridge Gas’s submission of the leave to construct application. 
 
Further to the evidence filed by Enbridge Gas on August 16, 2023, please find enclosed 
an updated Application and Evidence package to include the Township of Uxbridge’s 
letter of support dated November 17, 2023, found at Attachment 4 to Exhibit B, Tab 1, 
Schedule 1. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 
Evan Tomek 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 
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